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Margaret Leighton
1559 Rose Villa Street
Pasadena, CA 91106
February 6, 2004

The Honorable Bill Bogaard, Mayor
City of Pasadena

City Hall

100 North Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

L]

[t is with regret that I must ask you to accept my resignation as a member of

the Senior Commission. After a series of medical problems, though not serious,

I feel that I am unable to carry out any commitments that I should make as
commissioner.

1 have enjoyed serving on the Commission along with dedicated members. I
do hope that you will appoint a replacement soon, since this is one of your im-
portant commissions serving the Council.

Thank you for appointing me to serve on this Commission.

Sincerely,

Margaret Leighton, Vice Chair
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